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Submission to the proposed extension of Queensland’s state of emergency from the
30th of September 2021 to the 30th of April 2022.

My name is William Gosling and I live in the Ryan electorate in Queensland. It has
become apparent that the already drastic and unsubstantiated measures of the emergency
powers due to SARS-CoV-2 are potentially being extended for a further seven months to
the 30th of April 2022. By this time Queenslanders will have been living under these
conditions for over two years, all because of a virus that has more than a 98% cure rate.
These types of measures have never been enforced on the population for similar mortality
rates and MUST STOP NOW.

The negative effects from the emergency powers far out-way the effects from SARS-CoV-
2, we the people have had enough and will no longer stay silent. It has become clear that
this has never been about a virus, but rather a means of further control and division over
the people to implement globalists ideologies. Locking people down who are sick is
quarantine but locking people down who are not sick is imprisonment. Basic human rights
are being violated every single minute these totalitarian measures are in place which will
lead to an avalanche of class action lawsuits as we no longer hold SARS-CoV-2
accountable but rather our government.

It is not My Will to be subject to further health directives or globalist ideologies, the
Australian government must fulfill their duty and follow the Constitution and protect the
rights of we the people, not destroy them.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr William Gosling 
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